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be a means of our dloing so' much more good. (For instance if.every
Branch would agree to give next year's freight money to the hospital
at-Nagano it could be completed at once. As it is the e87 given from
the Thankofiering is not sufficient. But this is only one of nany
things,-En.) We feel sure that our Missionaries will readily give us
a helping hand.in securing this great addition to our funds, and keep
alist of.vhat they give to each Indian and hand it to the Indian agent.

Bales containing clothing for white settlers and some of the non-
treaty Indians must be paid by the Branch as before. For particulars
as to lists of the contents of the bales which the Branches must furnish
tosecure the rebate, we refer themn to their respective Diocesan Dorcas
Secretaries, who have all the information in their hands.

RUPERT'S LAND INDIAN HOSPITAL.
Arch. Phair writes: " When in Eastern Canada some time ago I

collected $1,ooo with-whiçh, over a year ago, we purchased suitable
buildings for the hospital and large grounds adjoining. We have
waited on the Lord to send us the right man to take charge of the work,
and now, 1 am thankful-.to say, a competent medical Christian man

,bas- offered, and the building will, I trust, soon be open and in.the
Master's name, and.in entire dependence upon Him we will begin the

* .work of ministering to the bodily and spiritual wants of these neecty
,people. We willneed bedding, house linen, things for cooking, in fact

*everything to begin, and lots of strengthening food for patients."
$,-Respecting the above the Provincial Dorcas Secretary asks that the
-Brancheswho are working for Arch. Phair wili remember the.hospital

v when sending off their bales, and let her know through their Diocesan
-Doycas Secretary which of the wants they are supplying. This is-the
only way in which an over-supply of one thing and lack of others can
ibeiguarded against.

TO THE MISSIONARIES.
Referring to page 38 of December LEAFLET we would respectfully

ask those Missionaries who would like to be supplied with literature,
either Church or secular, if they will kindly write as soon as possible
to the Provincial Corresponding Secrétary, saying what they already
take and what they would like to have sent them.

The Provincial Dorcas Secretary, Miss Kate Halson, has moved
from Ancaster, and her address is now 59o Markham St., Toronto.

The Provincial Corresponding Secretary has returned to Toronto,
and is living at 159 College St , first door west of the Athletic Club.

The Provincial Secretary for Junior Branches, Miss Tilley, is at 96
St. Patrick St., 'Ioronto.

These officers willbe most pleased if they can b of any use to the
W. A. members resident in or visitng Toronto, and asure them of a
hearty welcome at all times.


